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June 17, 2025, London

Dear Ph.D. Spiewak,

It is our pleasure to inform you that the manuscript titled "PERSPECTIVE CHAPTER: Management of a
Patient Complaining of Vertigo or Dizziness in General Practice.”, submitted to Open Access book "Clinical
Audiology - A Manual for General Practitioners’, has been accepted for publication on June 17, 2025.

Congratulations on your achievement! We would like to thank you for your contribution to the scientific
community, and for ensuring your research is freely available to readers all over the world.

We wish you every success with your publication.
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